
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

April 17, 2025 

BULLETIN #1503 
RE: Addition of Fortegra Specialty Insurance Company to the LASLI 

 

The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has updated the List of Approved 

Surplus Line Insurers (LASLI) to reflect that Fortegra Specialty Insurance 

Company (Arizona) has been added to the LASLI effective April 16, 2025. The 

updated LASLI in its entirety is available on the CDI website.  

If you have any questions regarding the LASLI, please contact Donna Uboldi, 

Assistant Vice President, SLA Financial Analysis, at duboldi@slacal.com; the 

SLA’s LASLI Compliance team at laslicompliance@slacal.com; or call (415) 434-

4900. Questions may also be directed to the CDI: Dawn Ward, Bureau Chief, 

Curriculum and Officer Review Bureau, Licensing Services Division, at (916) 

492-3040. 
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